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Flying Tigers Radio Control Model Club 

December 04, 2018 – 7:00 PM   |    Meeting called to order by John Borton 

In Attendance 

Number of Members Present - 24   Visitors - 2 

Secretary Minutes – Gene Myers 

Motion made, seconded and approved to accept the minutes of November 06, 2018 meeting as 
amended. 

Officers’ Reports 

 

Commander – Tom Kroggel 

Not present 

Vice Commander – John Borton 

We are fast approaching our dues date.  Dues should be paid on or before the first meeting on 
February 05.  If you are planning on not renewing your membership please send a notice to the 
Club Secretary to remain “a member in good standing.”  For some of us our AMA renewal date 
is Dec 31 each year.  If you have not paid your membership fees, please do so before then.  The 
Secretary will validate if you are a current member in January.  He will inform the Treasurer not 
to accept any dues payment until confirmation of AMA membership.  Any persons not current 
with the AMA by the February meeting will have their name removed from the roster.  

If you registered with the FAA before December 12, 2017 your registration has been extended 
until 2020.  One exception is during the time FAA registration was not required, if you applied for 
a refund, you will need to re-register. 

Our regular January meeting falls on New Year’s Day.  THERE WILL BE NO CLUB MEETING 
ON JANUARY 1st.  A vote was taken to move the meeting to January 8th.  The secretary will 
send out notices concerning both meetings. 

Park passes will be up for renew but no information on this subject. 
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Training – Scott Arnett 

Nothing to report 

Treasurer – Scott Arnett 

Treasurer’s report was read and accepted as read. 

Trustees 

Will have a raffle after the meeting. 

Show and Tell 

Ken Foss has his done and has offered it for sale.  It is an Autel Robotics and has about 30 cycles on 
the batteries.  If interested contact him.  

Old Business 

Tom has advised a night time slot is available for indoor flying at the dome across from Bass 
Pro.  This is in addition to the afternoon.  Starting December 14th we will have night flying from 
8:00 PM until 11:00 PM  We will still have the afternoon sessions from 1:00 PM to 4:00 PM 
and if you do both I worked out a great deal of $20.00 for both sessions. If you just fly in each 
session then it is $15.00 per session. Tom has a large number of hobby kits in his shop.  If you 
are a builder, this is a great price to find something to build. 

New Business 

Thank you to Dave Beasley for your assistance and the tool to remove the blades from the 
brush hog.  The main mower has been serviced and ready for next year.  The field will be 
open for the winter so go fly call control tower. 

Discussion concerning the new FAA Uas laws and at this time things are not that clear. 

Adjournment 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 PM 

 

C. Eugene Myers         Date Approved; 

Secretary           

Flying Tigers R/C Model Club 


